
Public Notice

In view of the Triple Lock down declared by the Thiruvananthapuram District Administration 
in the areas of City Corporation limits, The Kerala State Electricity Regulatory Commission 
declares that the Public Hearings scheduled to be conducted on 10/7/2020 through Video 
Conferencing on fuel surcharge (OA7/2020 &OA 10/2020) is postponed. The new dates will 
be intimated lateron.


